
THE CANADIAN HYDROGRAPHIC ASSOCIATION

 

Bulletin #7, Sept. 20 2018 

(Le texte en français suit) 

Dear CHA members and friends of Hydrography, 

Sad news, just heard that George McFarlane, former National President of CHA, passed 

away last week. Condolences to the family and friends. 

 
The Association of Ontario Land Surveyors is sad to notify you of the death 

of George P. McFarlane OLS# 1485 
  
George Peter McFarlane passed away on September 12, 2018 at Credit Valley 

Hospitalin his 79th year, after a lengthy courageous battle with advanced prostate 

cancer, George transitioned peacefully into the arms of our loving Saviour. Beloved 

husband of Hope for 53 years. Cherished father of Lisa, Camille, Peter (Jennifer) and 

Hans (Karen). Sadly missed by grandchildren Mathew, Julia, Gabrielle, Robbie and 

Isabel. Also leaves to mourn and treasure his memory, brothers Michael (Barbara) 

and Victor (Jackie) and sister Pearl (Jim) as well as many dear nieces, nephews, 

cousins and friends. Predeceased by parents George Peter and Roslyn McFarlane, 

sister Gloria Hart and brother Joseph McFarlane.  
  
Funeral Mass will be held on September 22, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. at Merciful 

Redeemer Roman Catholic Church, 2775 Erin Centre Blvd. Mississauga Ontario 
  
In lieu of flowers, donations to Prostate Cancer Canada or a charity of your choice 

would be appreciated. 

If you have information on a fellow AOLS member who has recently passed away please let us know by 
sending us an email to penny@aols.org.  

 

Cordially, 

 

Richard Sanfaçon 

CHA President (richard.sanfacon@hydrography.ca 



 

 

L’ASSOCIATION CANADIENNE D’HYDROGRAPHIE

 

Bulletin #7 20 septembre 2018 

Chers membres de l’ACH et Amis de l’hydrographie, 

Triste nouvelle, je viens d’apprendre que George P. McFarlane, ancien Président national 

de l’ACH, est décédé la semaine dernière. Condoléances à la famille et aux amis. 

 
The Association of Ontario Land Surveyors is sad to notify you of the death 

of George P. McFarlane OLS# 1485 
  
George Peter McFarlane passed away on September 12, 2018 at Credit Valley 

Hospitalin his 79th year, after a lengthy courageous battle with advanced prostate 

cancer, George transitioned peacefully into the arms of our loving Saviour. Beloved 

husband of Hope for 53 years. Cherished father of Lisa, Camille, Peter (Jennifer) and 

Hans (Karen). Sadly missed by grandchildren Mathew, Julia, Gabrielle, Robbie and 

Isabel. Also leaves to mourn and treasure his memory, brothers Michael (Barbara) 

and Victor (Jackie) and sister Pearl (Jim) as well as many dear nieces, nephews, 

cousins and friends. Predeceased by parents George Peter and Roslyn McFarlane, 

sister Gloria Hart and brother Joseph McFarlane.  
  
Funeral Mass will be held on September 22, 2018 at 10:30 a.m. at Merciful 

Redeemer Roman Catholic Church, 2775 Erin Centre Blvd. Mississauga Ontario 
  
In lieu of flowers, donations to Prostate Cancer Canada or a charity of your choice 

would be appreciated. 

If you have information on a fellow AOLS member who has recently passed away please let us know by 
sending us an email to penny@aols.org.  

Cordialement, 

Richard Sanfaçon, 

Président de l’ACH,  (richard.sanfacon@hydrography.ca) 


